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June 27, 2018 
 
 
Dear Proponents 
 
 
RE:  Heritage Wharf Cathodic Protection 
 
 
The Government of Bermuda, Ministry of Public Works has received the following questions from 
interested bidders and offers the following answers that will form Addendum 3.   
 
The following addendum supersedes information contained in drawings and specifications issued for this 
project to the extent referenced.  This addendum forms part of the Tender Documents and is subject to all 
of the conditions set out in the contract conditions.   
 

1. As the materials to assemble the Cathodic Anodes required for this contract,  since the earlier bid 
are now under the newly imposed US Tariffs on Steel and Aluminium, at present the cost have 
increased an average of 5+ cents per lb. per unit weekly and are steadily increasing. 
 
Realistically, the manufacturer cannot lock in or guarantee the cost out over a couple of weeks on 
this procurement, as nobody knows when or if the 10% Tariff will be applied (or even at if at all) 
as that will kick the price of anodes up about 20 cents additional per pound and on top of that the 
LME may react kicking the price up more. 
 
What remediation would you like to have us follow in order to ensure our quotes and the accuracy 
of the cost for the CP requirements? 

 
• Response:  The Contractor will be entitled to the recovery of additional cost of the supply of 

aluminium from 30 calendar days after the date for submission of tender (the base date), if an 
instruction to proceed is not given within that time.  The source of the cost data shall be the 
London Metal Exchange www.lme.com  
  

2. Can you guaranty that each pile is isolated from any unprotected steel? 
 

• Response: Confirmed.   
 

3. Can you confirm that the Splash Zone remediation is only to be accomplished on those piles that 
will be afforded CP and not the additional piles listed in the applicable drawings provided? 

 
• Response: Confirmed.   

 
4. Could you please advise the new proposed start date . 

 
• Response: Proposed Start and Completion dates form part of the Fixed Price Schedule. 

 
5. Does the Project Manager have to be Bermudian? 

http://www.lme.com/
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• Response: No, but attention is drawn to the weighting of the Mandatory Submission 
Requirements. 

 
6. Does the Project Manager have to be an engineer if the designer for the system is an engineer 

and a cp4 and the one signing off on it? 
 

• Response: No 
 

 
Please note that all addenda will be posted on the Governments Procurement Notice Site, www.gov.bm . 

http://www.gov.bm/

